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The Saint John Police are investigating three incidents of damage and theft from
vehicle, in the 1500-block of Sand Cove Road.

It is reported that:

On Wednesday, April 24, 2024, at approximately 7:50 p.m., multiple vehicles in
the 1500-block of Sand Cove Road were damaged and items were taken from
within.

To protect yourself and your property, the Saint John Police strongly recommends
the following:
–Roll Up Windows & Lock Your Vehicle: Ensure your car windows are rolled
up and the vehicle is securely locked.
-Secure Valuables:  Do not leave valuable objects or packages in plain sight.
Store them in your trunk.
-Well-lit Areas: Choose well-lit areas for parking to deter potential thieves.
-Key Safety: Never leave your keys in your car.
-Unattended Vehicles: Do not leave your vehicle running when unattended.
-Report  Suspicious  Activity:  Immediately  report  any  unusual  or  suspicious
activity in your neighbourhood.

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  contact  the  Saint  John Police  Force  at
1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers at
1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.

Together, we can foster a safe, secure, and healthy community. Your vigilance
and cooperation are vital in addressing this issue.
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